NR

Docket No. 50-461

I1linois Power Company

ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner
Executive Vice President

500 South 27th Street

Decatur, Illineis 60525

Gentlemen:

This confirms the verbal approval given on September 24, 1982 by Mr. H, H.
Livermore, SRI at Clinton Station, regarding a limited work resumption

on Confirmatory Action Letter dated January 27, 1982 (Stop Work Order 007).
The scope of this work resumption is limited to the inspection and remedial
work associated with non-safety related seismic electrical tray in Seismic

Category 1 Buildings.

Illinois Power Company is reminded that the NRC may perform a detailed in-
spection on all or selected portions of this work prior to releasing

additional work under the subject Confirmatory Actiom Letter.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this limited work

authorization.

Sincerely,

"original Stgned by C.E, Norelius"

C. E. Norelius, Director

Division of Engineering

and Technical Programs

cc: Karen Borgstadt, Office of

Assistant Attorney General

Resident Inspector, RIII

Gary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety

Randall L. Plant, Prairie
Alliacce

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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